Mt. San Antonio College
Division of Physical Education
Athletic Department Meeting
Friday April 28, 2006 27A-109 — 7:30am

MINUTES
Attendance:
Full-time
Laura Beeman X Debbie Cavion X Kelly Ford X
Mike Goff X Chris Jackson X Bob Jastrab X
Stacy Parker X Marc Ruh X Juan Sanchez X
Mike Swanegan X Doug Todd X Larry Watanabe X

Part-time Head Coaches

Melinda Bowen X Maria Dennis X Kim Melrose X

Steve Kronseder

Ronnie Grove, Evans Roderick

Sports Update/Announcements:

Baseball Dedication- Sat. April 29 10:30am

Track and Field So.Cal. Prelims and Finals at Mt.SAC May 6th and 12"

Softball Regionals at Mt.SAC May 6 and 7

Congratulations to Melinda Bowen — Professor /[Head Women'’s Soccer Coach

Congratulations to Laura Beeman and Women’s Basketball for winning the State
Championship

Congratulations to Ron Kamaka — New full-time Assistant in MW Cross Country and
MW Track and Field

See attachment

Academics: Rod
Counseling 1 classes - handout
Fall Registration — July 26
Summer Class Schedule — handout or web site - send to Evans Roderick ASAP

WIN:
WINNING attitude scholarship. — Nominations due Monday May 1, 2006
Summer Hours M-Th 10:00am-4:00pm May 22- June 16 and July 5 — August 4

Fall Physicals
Number allotted per team will increase if we get a budget increase in this area.
Dates: We will set up 2-3 days for physicals.
Sports requested the following dates:
July 28 — Football
August 11 &/or 12 — Men’s Soccer, Men’s and Women'’s Water Polo,
Men'’s and Women’s Cross Country

August 18 — Women'’s Volleyball

Any other thoughts send to Debbie Cavion by May 16, 2006.




Gym - summer use
Facilities requests have been sent to Pomona Unified and Cameron Rec. Center.

Winter Intersession — Trainer and Equip. Tech Schedules
Coaches need to take into consideration the work schedule of Trainers and Equipment
Techs'.

Check out materials-
Ginny will be sending out your check-out packets next week.
Use of Facilities forms must be on Hard Copy.
Transportation and Claim Forms may be submitted electronically.

Don Mackenzie Scholarship
Submit your nominations to Debbie Cavion by April 29, 2006.

Volunteer Form
New form is on the web site. If you have a paid assistant coach who is not being paid to
teach a class this summer, but is going to be working with your class (team), they need a
volunteer form.

Signings
Please notify Brian Yokoyama and the Division Office when you have players sign with
colleges/universities.

PIE / Lottery Money
Budget requests are due to John Nixon next week.

COA Meeting
Each coach was sent copies of the legislation that passed concerning their sport.

MANDATORY COA Orientation Meeting: WEDNESDAY AUGUST 9, 2006 10:00am



